
Please join us for a long overdue  

public drop-in to wish Dr. Duncan Bull 

well in his retirement, and thank him 

for over 40 years of health care in Erin  

YOU’RE INVITED TO CELEBRATE WITH US!  

When:                 Thursday, August 25th, 2022 

Time:                  3:00 to 4:30pm 

Location:            Erin Legion, upstairs hall 

                             12 Dundas St E, Erin, ON N0B 1T0 
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Royal+Canadian+Legion+Branch+442/@43.7767721,-

80.0684618,15z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0x57a82a4e5acbb556!8m2!3d43.7767304!4d-80.0683911  

 

Masks are Mandatory! 

We hope to see you there! 
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